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FEB 211997

i Terry Herzberger
Radiation Safety Officer |,

CSM Industries 21801 Tungsten Road
Euclid, OH 44117-1117

;

; Dear Mr. Herzberger: i

This refers to the telephone conversation between you and James Mullauer of my staff on
February 7,1997, concerning your Letter of Credit No. 918896A which was received by
NRC on December 13,1996. It is our understanding that this version of your Letter of* '

'

Credit was not irtended for NRC review and was sent to NRC by mistake. Further, it is ,

'our understanding that the revised Letter of Credit No. 918896 was labelled Amendment
No. 01 to distinguish it from the original submittal that contained errors. As you
requested, enclosed is the cancelled Letter of Credit No. 918896A. We will advise you of.'

3 our review of your Letter of Credit No. 918896, Amendment No. 01 in the near future,

if our understanding is different than yours concerning these matters, please contact
j James R. Mullauer at (630) 829-9873.

; Sincerely,
;

I

!

Original Signed By
B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch

: Enclosure: Letter of Credit
received 12/13/96

; cc: Ginger Downs
Vice President.

! Nations Bank Business Credit
100 South Charles St.
MD4-325-04-14.

,
Baltimore, Maryland 21201-2725
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